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20.10.2023 
 
A huge thank you to all parents and carers who took pupils to the recent cross country schools events at 
Askham Bryan College. The organiser of the event said there were a lot of participants from all schools 
across York- so well done to every pupil who took part. We have 2 pupils that came in the top 8 for their 
age and therefore have been invited to take part in the county cross country finals. Congratulations to 
Nyah N (year 4) and Isla W (year 6) - a great achievement.  
 
We have a number of wonderful parent librarians who have offered to run a library club for the children. 
The children can share books or take part in quiet art and craft activities. The club will run on Tuesday 
lunchtimes between 12 and 1pm for first Year 5/6 and then Year 1/2; on a Friday it will run from 12.30-
1.00 for Year 3/4 children. If you would like to help staff the club, do let us know. 
 
It was fabulous to see all of the pumpkin creations in the John Lally garden at the bottom of the 
playground this morning. Thank you to everyone who entered. A big congratulations to our winners 
Logan P, Lara A and Anwen M in KS2 and Betty T, Anna R and Cinar A in KS1. Thank you to our Friends for 
organising the Halloween Disco – we have some very excited children who can’t wait for it to start!  
 
Next week we will be holding the school council elections and it is Walk to School Week. If you usually 
drive to school maybe this is a good week to start walking – if you don’t live too far away.  
 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
Tina Clarke  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


